Chestnut on the Green Homeowners Association




1st Quarter Newsletter

Newsletter

The Association will be putting out a newsletter on a quarterly basis to update owners of community news and other important events.  If anyone has something they would like posted in the next newsletter, please send the information to our property manager at bkovel@elitemgt.net.

Board meetings

The board meeting schedule for the remainder of 2006 is May 1st, August 7, and November 6.  All meetings take place at the Indian Head Park village hall at 201 Acacia Drive and begin promptly at 7PM.  We encourage all of you to attend.

Open Board Position

The Board currently has an open director position as Walter Lis has stepped down from the Board.  The term is for the remainder of 2006.  We would greatly appreciate your participation on the board.  If you have any interest, please contact the property manager to find out more about the position.  We would like to thank Walter Lis for his efforts while on the Board.

Auto-Debit payment option

An auto debit form has been enclosed which will allow homeowners to have their assessments auto-debited from their account rather than having to write a check every month.  Please review the instructions closely before sending in the form.  This is a great option and we hope that you participate.
Speeding

The speed bumps previously located on Flagg Creek Drive will not be reinstalled this year.  Please obey the posted speed limit to provide a safe environment for our homeowners.  If speeding continues to be a problem, the IHP Police will be notified and increased patrolling will be recommended.

D & I Electronics

Please remember that all units must have a landline phone number that is in service at all times. The unit and its corresponding phone number must be on file with D&I Electronics, who provides our fire monitoring service.  Failure to comply with this regulation will result in fines to the homeowner.  

The Association pays for the monitoring service; however, the homeowner is responsible for the maintenance of the system.  If interested, maintenance agreements are available through D & I for a monthly fee.  Contact the property manager if you are interested.
Crown Garbage and Recycling

This is just a friendly reminder to put your unit number on your garbage can(s).  If Crown cannot identify your account as being paid and up-to-date, they may not pick up your garbage.  The only way to accurately identify your unit is to post your unit number on the can.  Thanks.

Upcoming project

The Association has a large painting, wood replacement, and deck sealing project that will be taking place in May or June of this year, depending on the weather.  Another notice will be sent out to homeowners prior to the project, but homeowners should be aware that you will need to keep cars parked clear of painted surfaces (the police will be notified to allow overnight parking), vehicles without registered stickers will be ticketed, and decks will need to be cleared off for sealing.

Community Development

An exciting new development will be taking place in our neighboring Burr Ridge.  Burr Ridge will be developing the residences of Burr Ridge Village Center on the open land around Lifetime Fitness.  More information can be found by visiting www.burrridgevillagecenter.com.  

An additional development will be taking place in Indian Head Park.  The Village of Indian Head Park will likely have the say in the development of an 8-acre parcel of land located at the western end of 70th Place.  The January 7th edition of the Suburban Life stated that plans are under way for a river walk to link “Southtown” and the “triangle,” Indian Head Park’s commercial area, located at Wolf and Joliet Roads.

Other  News:

· The rules and regulations of the association have been revised and a copy of the proposed document has been enclosed.  The revised rules and regulation will be passed at the next board meeting.

· Over 33% of the homeowners of Chestnut on the Green have signed up to receive information via email.  Please consider this option to increase the efficiency of your Association.  If new email waiver forms are needed, please contact the property manager.

· Please remember to fill out the homeowner directory form for our records.

· Also, remember to check out the website at www.chestnutonthegreen1.com for community news and information.
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